
 

 
 
 

Circular No: LPS/2023-24/46                                                     Date: 29th September, 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Laburnum!! 

 

We are delighted to announce that Laburnum Public School will organize Inter-class 

Competition on 5th October, 2023 for class Nursery to UKG which help them to build 

their self-confidence and self-esteem. It enables them to improve their descriptive skills by 

communicating feelings, thoughts and emotions with words.  

 

 

Class Topic 

Nur Toy Talk 

LKG and UKG Self Introduction on stage 
 

 

The participants will have to speak 6-7 lines on the given topic. You are requested to 

prepare your child for the Inter-class Competition. 

 

Areas to be emphasized: 

*Content 

* Voice modulation 

* Expression 

* Overall presentation 

 

We hope you will encourage your ward’s participation and compliment his/her effort. 

Looking forward to your support and co-operation. 

Regards  

Principal 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 


